

MEMORANDUM #90

TO:

UNC Hospitals Attending Physicians, Housestaff, Department Heads, Nursing staff and

Supervisors

FROM:

Catherine Hammett-Stabler, Ph.D., Director, Core Laboratory

Kathy McKinney, MT (ASCP), Supervisor Core Laboratory KW

Cathy Holleman, MT(ASCP), Administrative Director, McLendon Clinical Laboratories

Herbert C. Whinna, MD, PhD, Chair, McLendon Clinical Laboratories

SUBJECT:

Change in Critical Value Call Policy

DATE:

April 5, 2010

The first elevated troponin will be called to the ordering physician regardless of location. This is in response to requests from the hospitalists who are seeing more direct admissions. Previously, the first elevated troponin was called only to the emergency department.

Please direct any questions to the Core Laboratory at 966-2361.